
   

  

 
 

 

 

 

  

 

       

   

 

    

 

 

   

     

   

 

 

     

 

 

 
 

 

  

 

  

  

 

 

 

   

South Armour Heights Residents ' Association 

~~~~n-;~ -111-~1:~ ,_ -_-
Website – sahratoronto.com 

Email – info@sahratoronto.com 

November 7, 2023 

Dear Members of City Council, 

Re: Item IE7.8 - Connected Communities: Advancing Year-Round Trails between 

Earl Bales Park and York Mills Station 

SAHRA is asking for your support on item IE7.8 - Connected Communities: Advancing Year-Round Trails 

between Earl Bales Park and York Mills Station. 

Such a trail would support active transportation (pedestrians and cyclists) either for recreational means 

or for travelling in the city including connection to the subway at York Mills Station. A year-round trail 

would enable safer transportation away from vehicles, and contribute to a reduction vehicular traffic 

and greenhouse gas production. 

SAHRA askes that you vote in favour of IE7.8 so that City staff can follow through on this proposal. 

Yours sincerely, 

Jim Sadler 

President 

South Armour Heights Residents’ Association 

cc: Councillor Colle’s office 

Gary Langdon, Bob Williams, Ron Johnson, Heather Crawford (SAHRA) 

The South Armour Heights Residents’ Association (“SAHRA”) is an incorporated non-profit association 

founded in 1988 that represents 850 households in the Toronto area bordered by Highway 401 on the 

north, Brooke Avenue on the south, Yonge Boulevard on the east and Avenue Road on the west. 

1500 Avenue Road, PO Box 1373, Toronto, Ontario M5M 0A1 
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